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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

DELETION OF CERTIFICATE: COLLEGE OF EDUCATION 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the closure of the graduate 
certificate in College, Career and Civic Life Teaching and Learning, within the College of 
Education. 
 
Background: This program has not enrolled students since 2018. There are no current 
students in the program and as such the deletion will not affect any faculty, staff or 
students.  
 
This proposal has the approval of the College of Education and the University Senate. 
The Provost of the University supports this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other____________________ 


